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Date l oth oct, 2019

To: Business Maestro and Business Center of Association of
Russian-Vietnamese FriendshiP

Dear Sir/Maddam,

It was truly our pleasure meeting you all at the conference in Bac Ninh this

month, and we thank you most sincerely for making this important visit to

Vietnam.

We are very appreciative to Business Maestro and Business Center of

Association of Russian-Vietnamese Friendship and People Commitee of

Bac Ninh province in Vietnam for setting up this organisation B2B meetings

and cooperation. Now that we have met, I hope that we will al! keep in

contact going foruvard.

We're looking forward to seeing all of you again in Vietnam in the near

future.

lf you wold like any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully!

Pham Ghien Thang

Director of GTM
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